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No Title Author(s)   
 

Publication 
Year 

Subject Call Number 
(Shelf Location) 

 

1 Akta Pendidikan 1996 
(Akta 550) Peraturan-
peraturan, kaedah-
kaedah & perintah terpilih 
(hingga 5hb Januari 2023)  
 

- 2023 Law 
 

KPG1230 A316 2023 

2 Business intelligence, 
analytics, data science, 
and AI: A managerial 
perspective (5th edition)        
 

Ramesh Sharda, 
Dursun Delen 
and Efraim 
Turban 

2024 
 

Business HD38.7 S524 2024 

3 Ethics and corporate 
governance in Malaysia  
 

Maisarah 
Mohamed Saat 

2024 Management HF5387 M217 2024 

4 Fundamentals of 
corporate finance   

Stephen A. 
Ross, Randolph 
W. Westerfield 
and Bradford D 
Jordan 
 

2024 Accounting 
 

HG4026 R788 2024 

5 Horngren's cost 
accounting: A managerial 
emphasis (17th edition)        
 

Srikant M. Datar 
and Madhav V 
Rajan 
 

2021 Accounting 
 

HF5636 D232 2021 

6 Introduction to Java 
programming and data 
structures  
Comprehensive version 
(12th  edition)        
 
 

Y Daniel Lian 2022 Programming QA76.73 J38 L693 
2022 

7 Lean six sigma: 
International standards 
and global guidelines    
(3rd edition)        
 

Terra Vanzant 
Stern 

2024 Technology 
 

HD62.15 V217 2024 

8 Management and 
organisational behaviour 
(13th  edition)        

 
 

Laurie J Mullins 
and Gary Rees 

2023 Organisational 
behaviour 

HD58.7 M954 2023 
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9 Management information 
systems: Managing the 
digital firm  
(17th   edition) 
 

Kenneth C 
Laudon and 
Jane P Laudon 
 
 

2020 Technology T58.6 L372 2020 

10 Marketing management  
(4th edition)        
 

Greg W. 
Marshall and 
Mark W. 
Johnston  
 

2023 Management HF5415 M298 2023 

11 Operations management  
(10th edition)        
 

Nigel Slack, 
Alistair Brandon-
Jones and 
Nicola Burgess  
 

2022 Management 
 

TS155 S631 2022 

12 Research methods: The 
basics (3rd edition)        
 
 

Nicholas 
Walliman 

2022 Social 
sciences 

HM585 W151 2022 

13 Strategic management: A 
competitive advantage 
approach: concepts and 
cases (17th edition)        
 

Fred R David, 
Forest R David 
and Meredith E 
David 
 

2023 Management 
 

HD30.28 D245 2023 

14 Strategic management 
and business policy: 
Globalization, innovation, 
and sustainability        
(16th edition)        
 
 

Charles E 
Bamford  

2024 Management 
 

HD30.28 B199 2024  
 
 

 

15 Strategic management: 
Creating competitive 
advantages (11th edition)        
 

Gregory Dess, 
Gerry 
McNamara, Alan 
Eisner and 
Steve Sauerwald 
 

2024 Management 
 

HD30.28 D441 2024 
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